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DATE: April 11, 2022 

TO: Members of the Home Care Employment Standards Board 

FROM: Cody Phinney, Deputy Administrator, Division of Public and Behavioral Health (DPBH) 

RE: Distribution Plan – Survey of Nevada Home Care Employers for the Investigation of Wages 

The purpose of this survey is to information the recommendations from the HCESB to Department of Health and Human 
Services (DHHS) Director Richard Whitley.  

The draft home care worker survey will be distributed to HCESB members and finalized at the April 26 meeting. Once 
approved by the board, the finalized employer survey will be distributed as a weblink to a questionnaire on Qualtrics, 
Hosted by the Labor Commissioner 

The Labor Commissioner of providers of home care services licensed in Nevada, to whom the link will be sent.  DPBH and 
DHCFP will also assist in the notification of the availability of the survey.   

All should keep in mind that data collected by Government Agencies, including the Labor Commissioners office and 
DHHS is generally subject to freedom of information requests and may be released publicly.   
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